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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…Would 

you rather have ten 

pounds or ten 

friends? 
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Wherever I have been in school this week, I have witnessed superb learning 

behaviours, with children working hard and trying their best. The work that   

children produce day in, day out is beautiful! Well done!      Mrs Channing                 

Pupils of the week                                                  

Samson Bennett 

Harry Harland 

Dylan Long 

Year Two 

Lilly-Mae Parker 

Oscar Williams 

Joseph Twomey 

Lyra-Beth Simpson 

Harley Austick 

Izzy West 

Joe Webster 

Celebrating fabulous 
learning! 

Year One children had 
lots of fun this week, 

when they held an end 
of topic carnival party! 

They looked very      
colourful in their party 
clothes and had lots of 

fun! 

What has Toby seen this week? 
Toby has been really impressed by the hard work and positive 
attitude of our Year Two children this week as they undertook 
SATs tests. They concentrated hard and did their very best. 

We are all very proud of you, children - well done! 
Toby has also been blown away by the standard of writing he 
has seen across the school. He was amazed at the ambitious 

vocabulary children use in their work every day! 

Please don’t block the road when parking - the coach for swimmers needs access all week! 

 An amazing performance!                                                                                    

What a treat we had this week when children from Years Three and Four      

performed their production of Plastic Pirates!                                                                      

They amazed us with their acting and singing skills. They were very              

professional, indeed, and should feel extremely proud of themselves. I would 

like to offer huge thanks to our fabulous Year Three and Four teaching and 

support staff for their hard work in making this production a success and for 

helping our children to make such special memories.                                                                          

Thank you to Mrs Maylard, Mrs Smith and Mrs Rowan for running the evening 

refreshments stall and to Kate Williams for donating scrumptious treats!                  

Thank you to Dan Brookes for providing a lighting rig, which 

made the performance even more professional!                        

Thank you to RAFT for providing a raffle, to those who      

donated prizes, everyone who purchased a ticket, and       

Mrs Murton for assisting during the evening performance.  

Thanks, also, to grown ups who helped children with their 

lines and costumes. Finally, thank you to our brilliant       

children -  we feel SO very proud of you! 

A lovely story from Reverend Peverell 
On Monday, Reverend Peverell delivered our whole 
school assembly. He read the story of a boy called 
Harlequin, and how his friends demonstrated their 

compassion and generosity towards him.  We 
thought of how we may be kind and generous to   

others and that friendship, care and kind thoughts 
cost nothing but can mean so much to others. 



Please remember to look both ways before crossing the road, children! 

 

Important Dates 
22nd May School photographer - class photos 
26th May 3pm Celebrating Cultures exhibition in 
lower hall and RAFT cake sale (donations from 
EYFS/Y1/Y2 will be gratefully received during 
the morning - thank you!). Break up for holiday. 
6th June Return to school (on 5th June school is 
closed for staff training) 
7th June 6pm Meeting for parents of children    
joining Reception in September 2023 
8th June 9.15am Whole school sports morning -         
everyone welcome! 
9th June Non uniform day - bring a bottle (RAFT 
raffle prize) as a donation! This could be shampoo, 
sauce etc. Glass bottles or alcohol to be delivered 
by parents, please, not given to children to bring in! 
12th - 16th June Y6 East Barnby residential visit 
14th June 3.10pm - 4.15pm Transition play date 
for Y2 children from Roseberry and Marwood Infant 
School (at Roseberry) 
14th June 6pm Meeting for parents of children 
joining Y3 in September 2023 (Roseberry and   
Marwood) 
21st June 3pm - 5pm RAFT Summer Fair 
6th July 1.30pm and 6pm Y5/6 Summer                
performance 
12th, 13th, 14th July Y6 transition (Stokesley 
School) 
12th and 13th July Children move to their new 
classes for two days (inc new Reception children 
and Marwood children - letters to follow) 
24th July Y6 Leavers’ disco after school 
25th July 9.15am Leavers’ assembly - all welcome 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 

 
Please see our website for more dates! 

Act of Kindness 
This week’s award goes to          

Daisy Broomhead for continuing to 
look after our younger children. She does this 

without being asked and does so in a kind,    
gentle and nurturing way.  

It also goes to Jasmine Gahbiche for being kind 
and caring towards her friends.                                   
What a thoughtful girl she is! 

Lunchtime Award 
This week, our award goes to 

the boys from Years Five and Six 
who stood on the sidelines of the 

football pitch during Wednesday lunch time to 
cheer on and encourage the children from Years 

Three and Four who were playing football.                                    
Instead of asking if they could use the pitch, they 

waited patiently and offered shouts of               
encouragement and praise. They even            

congratulated children on their footballing skills 
at the end of the game. This was lovely to see! 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               
Please note that these are in addition to our whole school, 

timetabled, enrichment curriculum which includes REALtime. 
REALtime takes place across the school every Friday and  

children learn a range of skills throughout the year, including 
First Aid, British Sign Language, Bushcraft, learning to play a 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

History 
(free) 
Y3-6 

20th April - 25th May 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers and Mr Pearce 

from the Great Ayton         

Historical Society 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

                            Swimming success!                                                                                   
Well done to our Year Six children 
who have tried their very best      
during swimming lessons this week. 
Our goal is for everyone to be able 
to swim 25 metres and I’m proud to 
say that our children are well on 
their way to meeting this target, with 
some achieving this already! 

Please ensure that you wear a 
helmet when cycling, children!      

It could save your life! 


